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Friday 1st July 2022 

Mission Statement: 

With Jesus as our guide, we learn, pray and live together in a safe and happy way. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been a lovely week in school, with our Y4/5 leading our prayer assembly for 
parents on Tuesday afternoon, our whole school trip to Twycross Zoon on 
Wednesday and then our Sports day on Thursday, it has been wonderful to be 
able to welcome parents back to school events and share the children’s               
achievements with you.   
 
This week will be our last celebration assembly for nominations as the school will 
be watching Y6 and their leavers assembly dress rehearsal next Friday.  We will 
however be celebrating good to be green and attendance on Monday afternoon of 
the last week.   
 
Please do check on our calendar on the school website for information about           
upcoming events and times.  We do our best to keep this updated.   
 
Our Y5 children are off to visit St Francis on Friday for an enrichment day.  It is 
a good opportunity for them to visit our Catholic feeder school.  Transport links 
have greatly improved for the journey to St Francis and it is an excellent choice 
for a senior school for children leaving us at the end of Y6.  https://youtu.be/yMNo2s_NXCQ   

please use this link to watch a  welcome video from St Francis of Assisi school.  
 
I sent an email out about uniform to all parents yesterday. Please note that school cardigans 
and jumpers do not have to carry the school logo, but they must be the correct school            
colour.  Please do work with us to ensure all our children come to school in correct uniform 
at all times.   
 
Can I remind you that we have several members of 
staff retiring at the end of this academic year, Mrs 
Woolfenden, Mrs Bryan and Mrs Fletcher are all             
starting their retirement and we wish them well and 
thank them for their years of dedication to our school.   
 
We have a few reception places left for September if 
you know of any children who still require a place.  
 

http://www.sspeterandpaul.org.uk
mailto:office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
https://youtu.be/yMNo2s_NXCQ


Our weekly celebration gives us the opportunity to reflect 
on the week & praise pupils who have been identified for 

working hard, demonstrating our school values, being help-
ful etc.  Well done to the following   pupils for being nomi-

nated in assembly on Friday: 
 

2’s - All of 2’s 

Nursery - All of Nursery 

Rec - Whole Class                                  

Y1/2 - River,  Lucy & Faith, 

Y2/3 - Ollie & George 

Y4/5 - Zain,   Mia-Grace & Whole Class 

Y5/6 Daniel & Aleks 

to the following children who celebrated their Birthdays       

this week 

 

Kyra 

Angels of the Week 
 

A friend is an angel on earth.  Many of our children’s behaviour and attitude reflects the 
fact that they are making an extra special effort to do God’s work.  Each week we will 
be recognising those children who we feel have made that extra  special effort.  

All of Y6, Sophie & Sophie-Rose 



Congratulations to the following             
children for achieving the following 

stages 

 

Iron - Kacie W 

Tin - Paige 

Brass - Paige 

Copper - Paige  

Steel - Iris, Moses,  

Chrome - Moses, Noah E & Alanis 

Glass - Evie Y 

Aluminium - Oscar P 

Silver & Gold - Mahbir 

Platinum & Diamond - Ronnie 

 

 





ALL OUTSTANDING DEBTS 
Please makes sure that your accounts are in CREDIT when using the following services: 
 

Snack Dinners BC/ASC Nursery Fees 
 

GOV.UK Childcare vouchers:  
 

Any parents using this method of payment please email Mr Alexander using this email    
office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  to inform him when a payment is processed as we 
get no remittance to advise us of payments coming into school. 
 

Any questions regarding Nursery/BC/ASC fees please contact the school office. 

Breakfast &  

Afterschool  

Club Fees 

CHARGES 
 

BC - £6:00   ASC - £8:50 

All attendance must be paid in advance on parentpay. 

REMINDER to all parents/person with parental responsibility 

LATE charges will apply if your child /children are collected 
late.  This applies to 2’s Unit, Nursery & Afterschool club 

Reminder to all parents if your child 
has a permanent booked place with 
Breakfast or Afterschool club and 
they DO NOT attend without a 

week’s written notice you will still 
be charged for these sessions. 
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